
To:             HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL. 

 
FROM:         Dave Maroney, City Administrator. 

SUBJECT:   2020 Agreement – State Building Code Administration. 

DATE:          January 2, 2020. 

 

BACKGROUND. 

 

Goodhue County proposes continuation of the City-County joint powers Agreement for 

building code administrative services – see the accompanying document. The term of the 

2020 Agreement is one (1) year with no other changes proposed from prior years.  

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION. 

 

The City Council is requested to approve the accompanying 2020 Agreement with 

Goodhue County for administrative services relating to the State of Minnesota Building 

Code.  

 

 
















